
BPT Meeting Minutes:  4-10-23 

 

Present:  Julie Brennan, Christina Falbo, Anthony Guzzetta, Steve Kelley, Jacquelyn Lanpher, 

Sean McCabe, MaryJean McQuilkin, Amanda Van Huben 

Absent:  Brain Buckner, Brynn Buckner, Rick Mueller, Elysa Sugar, Jess Silsby 

Taking minutes: Jacquelyn Lanpher 

 

1. Engagement Rubric – there was a discussion around having a default option to a score of 

3 so teacher would be able to alter the individual scores from there to a 1, 2, or 4.  We 

also discussed adding in a .5 (ex. 1.5, 2.5, 3.5).  Sean let us know that there is a 

committee that will be reviewing the rubric. 

2. ALC – there was a discussion around ALC.  There are some blocks without a teacher 

assigned because there is not enough staff to fill it full time.   

BPT also discussed Patty having access to the alerts so she will know if a student is 

missing, and they happen to be in the ALC.  

Sean will work with Patty to address a concern of students that are not assigned in the 

ALC stopping into the room.  

3. Hall sweeps – there was a general discussion of hall sweeps and their effectiveness.  BPT 

was asking for the data that has been collected to be reviewed.  Sean and the admin team 

have met to review the Q3 data and will discuss sharing it with the staff at their next 

meeting.  

4. BPT elections/dates – there will be 3 positions to fill this year. There will be two 3-year 

positions available and one 2-year position available.  Information will be coming out to 

faculty via an email from Jackie soon.   

5. Faculty meetings – yes, we will have in-person Faculty meetings again.  Sean has been 

giving teachers time to work on the grading policy/retakes.   

6. Bright spots – BPT discussed bringing this back to help praise our hard-working 

colleagues.  If you have a “bright spot” to share, please send it to Sean to be included in 

the Ranger Updates.   

7. Academic Eligibility – BPT discussed the information that Amy Sullivan shared, and 

Sean will follow up.  More information to follow.  

8. Substitute teachers - BPT raised the question about substitute teachers having a district 

email.  They do not.  This is district policy, but they can use the call button in the 

classroom if the need arises.   

BPT is looking into how substitutes can have access to icons on our homepage (Care 

team alert, student awareness).  

Note:  all substitutes are reminded by Julie Hill that students need presigned passes to 

come to and leave advisements.  

 

The next BPT meeting will be on April 24, 2023. 


